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“What we instill in our children will be the foundations upon which they build their future” - A Valued Me 

Redhill embodies this through our core values of respect, friendship, responsibility, empathy, honesty & independence. 
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4th December 2019 

 

Dear Parents of Children in Year 5  

 

We have organised for the children to visit RAF Cosford on Monday 13th January 2020. The children will leave 

school at 9.40am and will return to school at approximately 2.30pm. 

 

The visit to RAF Cosford is to enrich the work the children have been completing about the Cold War, in a 

wider context for their history topic of the Space Race. During the course of the visit, the children will attend 

a workshop where they will be handling artefacts from the Cold War. 

 

The children will need to bring a packed lunch on this day and non-fizzy drinks for the day.  If your child would 

like to order a school packed lunch (£2.30) please do so via Parentpay, please ensure that they bring extra  

non-fizzy drinks.  If you are ordering a packed lunch please make sure your child has a bag to carry their lunch 

in. 

 

The cost of the visit is £4.50 to include the cost of transport and insurance.  As you know we can only ask for 

voluntary contributions towards the cost and no child will be treated any differently if they do not pay; 

however, the visit can only go ahead if there is a sufficient level of voluntary contributions.  

 

Your payment and consent for the visit should be made via ParentPay by Monday 6th January 2020 so that we 

can make sure the trip can go ahead.  We are sorry but we cannot accept any other payment methods.   

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Hodgkison  
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